From: Karin Humiston [khumiston@mono.ca.gov]

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 10:37 AM

To: Michelle Ochoa Castafieda

Subject: RE: Mono County Chemical Agent PRA
Attachments: image001.jpg

Greetings Ms. Castafieda. Mono County does not operate a facility. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Karin

K.S. Humiston, Ph.D.
Chief of Probation
Mono County

(760) 932-5572
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From: Michelle Ochoa Castafeda

Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 7:13 PM
To: Karin Humiston

Subject: Mono County Chemical Agent PRA

To Whom It May Concern:
Attached please find our request for Public Records Act Request regarding chemical agents.

In Solidarity

Michelle Ochoa Castafieda
Senior Paralegal

ACLU of Southern California
Orange County Office

(o) 714.450.3962 x106
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers

“If there is no justice for the people, let there be no peace for the government.” ~Emiliano Zapata

ACLU SoCal: STAND FOR JUSTICE >> Download our mobile app at mobilejusticeca.org
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THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY
CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE
LAW. IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OR THE EMPLOYEE OR AGENT RESPONSIBLE

FOR DELIVERING THE MESSAGE TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION,
DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED.
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